
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:

Grenada Resident Wins Statewide Home Care Recognition

The Mississippi Association for Home Care (MAHC) is proud to announce that Lurin
Campbell of Grenada, Mississippi has received statewide recognition as the recipient of the
2014 Home Health Aide of the Year Award.

Ms. Campbell has worked as a home health aide at Sta-Home for ten years. As noted by her
supervisors, Campbell is very professional, attentive and diligent in the performance of her
duties. She is said to have a calming effect on her patients, while going above and beyond to give
them the utmost care.

The Home Health Aide of the Year award is one of MAHC’s most prestigious awards. The
award recognized the value of the home health aide to the home care industry and to the patients
that they serve. Home Health aides are the backbone of the home health care delivery system and
are vital to patient care.

The Mississippi Association for Home Care is a non-profit membership organization dedicated
to operating for the benefit of member home health agencies, home heath related agencies and
the benefit of the public in fostering and maintaining high standards of home health care.

For more information, contact Mary Lea Nations, Executive Director of MAHC at 601-924-
2275, or mnations@mahc.org.


